
Reopening of San Pak She Street
Sitting-out Area No. 7, Cheung Chau

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department announced today (September
22) that San Pak She Street Sitting-out Area No. 7, Cheung Chau, in Islands
District, has been reopened.

     The sitting-out area was temporarily closed earlier for an urgent tree
removal and related clearance work.
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